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White Rose (R) GUARDIAN PLANT AND GARDEN PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS

DANDELIONS PLUS
WEEDKILLER CONCENTRATE

1 L

Kills dandelion, clover, chickweed, plantain
and many other hard-to-kill weeds.

Treats 800 m2

GUARANTEE:

2,4-D 95 g/L
Mecoprop 50 g/L

Dicamba 9 g/L (Present as Amines)

REG. NO 9103.04 P.C.P. ACT

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 WHITE ROSE NURSERIES,
 Unionville, Ontario L3R 2L5

WEEDS CONTROLLED: Bedstraw, Black Medic, Clover, Buttercup,
Chickweed, Clover, Creeping Charlie (Ground Ivy), Dandelion,
Dock, English Daisy, Hawkbit (fall dandelion), Heal-All,
Knotweed, Oxeye Daisy, Plantain, Poison Ivy, Ragweed, Ribgrass,
Sandwort, Shepherd's Purse, Speedwells, Stonecrop.

DIRECTIONS: Mix 15 mL (1 tablespoonful) in two litres of water
and spray evenly over 12 square metres.  Apply in May, June or
September when weeds are growing actively.  Repeat application
may be required for some species.  Do not apply in very hot, very
dry or rainy weather.  Do not apply to newly seeded lawns after
3rd mowing.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid spray drift
onto ornamental plants, fruits, vegetables.  Do not use on Bent
Grasses.  Do not use weedkiller sprayer for other uses.  Avoid
contacting skin, eyes, and clothing.



FIRST AID: If in eyes, flush with water and get medical
attention.  If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If swallowed,
get medical attention at once.  Dispose of empty container with
regular garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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